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This week at Brambles, we have been celebrating 

Christmas. 

During our free play in the garden on Monday, we made 

our own sleighs out of cardboard boxes and tinsel. 

These were guided by our very own Brambles reindeer. 

 

On Tuesday afternoon we took a walk into the village 

to look for Christmas decorations, our favourite house 

had lots of fairy lights, candy canes and a giant Father 

Christmas and snowman. 

 

On Wednesday we pulled crackers with our friends at 

lunchtime and were very excited to all be wearing 

brightly coloured crowns while eating our packed 

lunches. 

 

On Thursday we danced to Christmas songs and in the 

afternoon, we watched Stickman by Julia Donaldson to 

have some calm after a very busy week. 

 

This Friday morning our Year 6 buddies came to join us 

to sing our Christmas songs and even stayed to play! 

They joined  in with our Christmas crafts and 

colouring. 

It has been wonderful to watch the Brambles perform 

their Christmas songs for their families this week, 

they worked incredibly hard to learn all of their songs 

and we are super proud of them. 
 

Brambles Staff would like to say thank you to all of 

our Brambles families for the wonderful gifts and 

Christmas cards that we have received, it is incredibly 

kind of you all. 

We hope you all have a magical Christmas and a happy 

new year. 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  What the Ladybird Heard at 

Christmas by Julia Donaldson and The 

Broken Ornament by Tony DiTerlizzi 

 

Song: Variety of Christmas Songs  

 

Rhyme: Snowflake Snowflake 

 

 

 

Please can all of your children’s coats, hats and 

gloves be labelled as we have several items that 

are the same in Brambles and it is becoming 

increasingly difficult to identify which items 

belongs to who. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Friday 20th December 

Last Day of Term and Non Uniform Day 

Monday 6th January 

Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 7th January – Children return 

Wednesday 15th January 

Applications for a Reception School place closes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


